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14 February 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
British Heart Foundation CPR Lesson Key Stage 3 
 
CPR is one of the most important lessons a student can learn. Students will take part in a Classroom 
Revive training session on Criss Cross Day, Thursday 27th February.  
 
Students must bring their school bags with a cushion or jumpers inside so the bag feels stuffed 
as this will help them make the most of the experience.  
 
The lesson forms an important part of our PSHE provision for Health and Wellbeing, equipping all our 
KS3 students with a most valuable skill. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
richard.lake@kgaeasthampstead.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr R Lake 
Assistant Headteacher - Business and Enterprise 
 

 

 
 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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